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November 16, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The health, safety, and well-being of our students, families, and team members is our top priority. 
 
LHI, a subsidiary of OptumServe, the federal health business of Optum and UnitedHealth Group, has 
extended COVID-19 testing at the Thomas G. Dunn Sports Center at 151 Pearl Street through the week 
of November 16, 2020 from 12:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. to Saturday, November 21, 2020 from 9:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and November 23, 2020 from 12:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. to Wednesday, November 
25, 2020 from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  
 
Registration is required to make an appointment for testing, which can be done on the LHI website at 
www.lhi.care/covidtesting. You may register by using your child’s ipad or laptop. If you are registering 
for a child under 18 years old or are having trouble registering online, please call 877-207-7571 to 
register. Appointments are scheduled every 15 minutes.  
 
Anyone who meets the testing criteria can register and be tested at the testing site, including uninsured, 
underinsured, undocumented and homeless individuals. OptumServe will generate a unique 
identification number to track their test results. 
 
When going for testing, please bring a valid photo ID or another method of proving your address, such 
as a utility bill. There is no charge for testing. However, if you have health insurance, please bring your 
insurance card. 
 
Nurses will be onsite at the Dunn Sports Center to assist with the COVID-19 testing and translators will 
also be available. 
 
If you have questions or need assistance with registration, please contact 908-436-6131. As a reminder, 
we have many resources and information related to COVID-19 at www.epsnj.org. 
 
Please stay safe and be well.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Olga Hugelmeyer   
 

http://www.lhi.care/covidtesting
http://www.epsnj.org/

